To: Deborah Stern via FAX
From: Wilma Mankiller

Re: Fund-raising letter for SAFE
Date: December 28, 1993

Sorry.. 1 have been absolutely swamped with work
related to the book. The publisher wanted me to do as much
work as possible before the Christmas Holidays and 1
certainly did that.

I sent a hand-written card to Alida and did not keep a
copy. Also, would you please remind Ann Roberts to send a
note to her as well.

I have not received a response to my letter to Skip
Hayward at all. I have just this week re-directed the
letter to Mickey Brown, the business manager, who seems to
have enormous influence over the financial decisions of the
Tribe. Wait about two weeks and if | haven®t heard from
him, we can decide how to follow up.

Enclosed is a copy of a FAX 1 sent to Gloria. I am
sure she would be delighted to co-sign a letter.

Best wishes.



